
LEIGHTON PARK 
FOUNDED ,eto 

13th November 2019 

Dear Member of the Sixth Form 

SIXTH FORM CHRISTMAS DINNER 
FRIDAY GTH DECMEMBER 2019 7.00PM -10.00PM 

It is our pleasure to invite you to the Sixth Form Christmas Dinner on Friday 6th 

December 2019 in Oakview. This is the one formal meal of the year when we 
celebrate friendship and community with the whole of the Sixth Form together. 
It is one of the highlights of the school year. 

The cost of the meal will be £25. 

Dress code: Black tie/evening dress. 

The event starts at 7pm and will finish at approximately 10pm. As usual, the 
school caterers have put together a great menu, to be served (with panache) by 
our Sixth Form tutors. 

Please see the accompanying menu choices, which need to be returned by 
Monday 26th November to Christine Banham in School Office. Please note that 
only soft drinks will be supplied and NO alcohol may be brought on site prior to 
or during the event. There is a return slip which needs to be either printed out, 
signed and returned by a parent or electronically sent from a parental email 
address. Please make menu choices here: 
https://forms.qle/ZSm9ci bg UVON ug nG6 

You have all been sent this information via school email in case you wish to use 
this method for your parents to sign you up. Please send it to 
ChristineBanham@leightonpark.com 

We look forward to seeing you on this special evening in Oakview. 

Yours sincerely 

Joe Barley 
Head Boy 

Jasmine Walker Jd. Jndlu
Head Girl J� 

Head: Matthew LS Judd BA I Leighton Pork School, Shinfield Rood, Reoding, RG2 7ED I T: +44 (0)118 987 9600 I www.leightonpark.com 

The Leighton Pork Trust is a Registered Charity. Na. 309144 and a Campany limited by Guarantee Na. 171900 

Registered office: Old Schaol, Leighton Park School, Shinlield Road, Reading, RG2 7ED 








